Betty Gennarelli

From: esperancelR@aol.com
Sent: Thursday, February 27, 2014 3:27 PM
To: zoningboard@townofnewburgh.org

re:728 Gardnertown road

Rev & Mrs informing you that we do not have any objection of the application submit for 47-1-61.1

any additional information contact us@ 845-787-4405 or 14 black Angus ct, newburg




